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July 28, 2017 
 
Dear Our Lady of Victory Parents and Guardians, 
 
As summer break is winding down  and school is only a few days ahead, I truly hope you and 
your family have had a restful and relaxing summer. I look forward to seeing students and 
families at Supply “Drop-Off” and again on the first day of school! 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you we have come to a final decision regarding our lower 
division classes for the upcoming 2017-2018 school year. Due to the lower than anticipated 
enrollment we will be combing classes in our lower division. Classes for the elementary level 
students will be the following: 
 

● Kindergarten/1st Grade- Ms. Hagert 
● 2nd/3rd Grade- Ms. Crocker 
● 4th/5th Grade- Ms. Shupenus 

 
We feel this model will be beneficial for our students in this re-booting period at OLV. Each of 
those combined classes will have extra support in the form of  a teacher aid, resource from the 
middle division, and more individualized instruction for students. We believe with our amazing 
group of teachers, our students will receive not only a rigorous education in this setting, but also 
a greater focus on the catholic core education that we pride ourselves on providing here at OLV. 
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about the upcoming school year. 
Again this change is only for our lower division students. We will have a meeting ​Tuesday 
August 1 at 6:00pm​ in the OLV cafeteria to address any individual questions or concerns you 
may have.  
 
Once again, I thank you for your support of Our Lady of Victory Catholic School, and I look 
forward to working with you to guide our children in the upcoming year. 
 
God Bless, 
 
George Wilkerson Diane Starkovich, Ph.D 
Principal Superintendent of Schools 
Our Lady of Victory Catholic School Archdiocese of Atlanta 
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